
 

Ref: GL 02/2016 

 

16 February, 2016 

TO: The President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

RE: Clarify the news on Khao Hoon Newspaper regarding the projected net profit of QT1/16 

With reference to the news published on today’s Khao Hoon Newspaper stating that the Company 

targeted its QT1/16 net profit at 200 MB, we would like to refuse the news that we are not the one 

who mentioned such figure. 

In fact, the Company has announced its fiscal year 2015 net profit yesterday which shows that in 

QT4/2015, we made a net profit of about 193 million Baht and there is a possibility that the news 

receiver may project our future net profit based on such figure. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Best regards, 

 

Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita 

Director  

 

 


